Three Day Meeting—

Career Development

The RurAL CAP Statewide Career Development Committee held a three day meeting in Anchorage which began April 27th.

During the meeting, the committee reviewed the proposed Head Start Grant for 1971-1972, the Leadership Development Pro

gram proposal which begins June 1971 and Head Start Supplementary Training proposals for this summer and also for the program beginning in the fall of 1971.

In addition, the committee made specific recommendations on the Career Development Plan of the Head Start proposal which will be incorporated in the grant.

Initial work was accomplished in writing a constitution for the Statewide Career Development Committee and a constitutional subcommittee was formed to write a draft constitution which will be presented at the next State meeting scheduled for August.

Those in attendance at the meeting included representatives from seven Head Start villages; Danny Norman, Regional Director of Supplementary Training Associates; George Irvin, Health, Education & Welfare Community Representative; Connie Smith, Assistant Regional Training Officer for the State of Alaska; and Norma White representing the RurAL CAP Statewide Parents Advisory Committee.

Representatives from the Fairbanks, Anchorage and Chugiak Head Start programs were also in attendance.